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For those of you who 
braved the extreme temperatures this morning, we salute you.  This morning for 
breakfast we had eggs benedict, sumptuous bacon, mimosas, and breakfast tarts.  
(FYI, Cavin and I thought a little journalistic freehanding might be a good idea today.)  
This morning was a riveting business meeting, chocked full of juicy tidbits of club 
information. 
 
Announcements: 
 
Tim mentioned that Marlene has been volunteering at a church just down the road on 
Broadwater. They donate a lot of items to the community, not just food. They are 
looking for plastic bottles that they can repurpose to hold household items like laundry 
detergent and dish soap. If you collect water bottles and are looking for a place to gift 
them, then bring them to breakfast. They will be put to good use! 
 
Let’s give a huge shout-out to the Social Committee for a great Holiday Dinner Party. 
The food was really good, the company was amazing as always, and for those who 
participated in the dance instruction, great job!!! 
 
Even though the website is having issues, Shawnee was able to get a crew put 
together for tomorrow night's Fusion Fight event.  Thank you to everyone who 
volunteered to help out! 
 
As we have heard all too often, we have no money.  We also have a lot of our club 
members that are retired and probably bored at home.  I propose that we sell our 
retired club members time to shovel sidewalks, driveways and if the price is right, side 
streets in Billings.  I didn’t make this proposal at a board meeting because I thought it 
might need to go to the floor for a vote.  I also feel that since some of the members are 
a part of this vote, they should abstain from voting so the count isn’t skewed. 
 
For all other topics that were discussed today, you can find everything in the board 
minutes.  Have a great weekend and be safe on those streets! 
 
Just remember, Summer is just a plane flight or two away! 
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